
 

 Items or articles for the next Newsletter to Ian Sant, 
(ian.sant@ntlworld.com) by 6.00 pm on Thursday 2nd February 

2017.  If you do not have e-mail then please give Ian a note. 

 

The floral display in Church today has 
not been sponsored. 

 
Thank you to those of you who have added your name to 
the list and sponsored the floral display in our Church on a partic-

ular Sunday. There is still plenty of space for you to do this on 
the list in the Foyer. 

Annual General Meeting 
This most important event is to take place on Sunday 19th March after 
the Morning Service.  Please do put the date in your diary and do your 
best to be there.  Now is also the time to prepare for the meeting by 
prayerfully considering the role you want to play in our Church.  We 
elect a number of positions and you need to consider whether you are 
being called in to one of them. 
If you are responsible for a group and normally do a report, why not 

start getting it done to help our Church Secretary. 
Finally, as we move towards the end of another quarterly rota, we need 
more help with, among others, welcoming and serving refreshments.  Is 
it something you can do?  

More Good News 
If you were in Church last Sunday you will have heard Melvin report 
that the Nottingham and Derby District of the Methodist Church have 
awarded us a grant of £20,000 towards the work we have had done. 
Good news indeed and thanks to them for considering us in this way. 

Prayer Diary Up-date 
Please pray for our Minister, Rev’d Susan McIvor and her family fol-
lowing the unexpected death of her Mother last weekend. 

Church Rear Windows - For those of you familiar with the boarded-up 
rear windows, you may be pleased to know that these should be re-glazed in 
the near future. We are just awaiting agreement from our Insurers. 

 

 

Sinfin Moor Church 
The Church serving Sinfin Moor and Stenson Fields 

Arleston Lane, Sinfin, Derby DE24 3DH 
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Find us at: www.sinfinmoorchurch.org.uk 
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10.00 am Today being a 5th Sunday, we will be celebrating Com-

munion and we welcome back to lead our Service Rev’d Mair 

Bradley who is a URC Minister.   She was for 3 years the Min-
ister at this Church.. 

Readings are:  Micah 6 v 1 - 8 and Matthew 5 v 1 - 12. 

Bibles are available in the Foyer to follow the readings. 

The Church building is fitted with an inductive loop system. 
Hearing aid users should switch to the ‘T’ position. 

We will be celebrating Holy Communion and we have an open table 
and invite all those who love the Lord Jesus Christ to take the 
bread and wine with us.   If you wish to receive a blessing instead, 
please come forward when asked to do so and tell the Minister that 
is what you require. 

If you do not wish to take communion or have a blessing, please re-
main in your seats whilst communion is served. 

We extend a very warm welcome to anyone who is worshipping 

with us for the first time or visiting.  If you are new or visit-
ing: 

 Please join us for complimentary refreshments and a chat 

in the Back Bay or Coffee Bar at the end of the Service. 

 If you are a tax payer and want to Gift Aid your offer-

ing, yellow envelopes are available in the Foyer. 

Normally, there are no Evening Services at SMC. 


